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There is too much vagueness in this bill to pass.  It sets up potential for hurting 

personal farms and ranches and even the livability of people's homes.  The time, 

money, effort people have put in to legally use their water rights shouldn't be allowed 

to be changed just because someone looked at it curiously. The state does not own 

water which naturally ebbs and flows from air, land and sea.  What is really behind all 

the water bills and attempted changes?  Can we have clarity and plain speaking 

around these topics? 


